From the President

“For the Alumni Association and for myself I welcome
this new alumni publication. I am eager to have a means

of communicating to all alumni a
continuous and current picture of
our Law School. You have per-
haps read the news account of the
Annual Alumni Dinner. In recent
months additional alumni meet-
ings have been held in New York,
Washington, Indiana, Utah, and
California. As part of the present
campaign to raise funds to launch
at The Law School a sound and
thoroughgoing research program,
many class meetings have been
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held in Chicago, and others will be held here and in other

communities.

We hope to reach successfully the financial goal that
has been set, and I hope that another immediate result
of the drive will be that of binding the alumni together
behind the School. Tue Law Scroor Recorn will help us
- in"doing the job for you that we wish to do.”

Grex A. Lroyp
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